
 

 
 

Celebrating the 150th Anniversary of the United 
Presbyterian Church of Whitinsville 

 

December 30th, 2024 marks the 150th anniversary of our church!  We will have a 
yearlong celebration to commemorate this momentous occasion. 

We will start with a special service on Sunday, January 5th to kick off the celebration 
year. There will be special activities throughout 2025 and we invite you to participate 
in these events. 

Check back often for updates on upcoming celebratory events! 

 

 

150 YEARS   12/30/1874 – 12/30/2024 


